
 

 

ASX RELEASE              22 January 2021 

 

Contract award 
 

 

Multi-disciplinary engineering and contracting firm Primero Group Limited (ASX:PGX) (Primero) 

advises of a sub-contract award from RCR Mining Technologies (a wholly owned subsidiary of 

NRW Holdings Limited). 

 

The sub-contract awarded to Primero is for engineering support and construction services in the 

delivery of a Primary Crushing Plant (PCP) and Overland Conveyor (OLC) for the Queens Project 

at Fortescue Metals Group’s Solomon Hub. 

 

The value of the works sub-contracted to Primero is approximately A$30 million.  

 

Primero’s total committed order book for FY21 now stands at approximately A$310 million. 

 

Primero Managing Director and CEO, Cameron Henry, commented: 

 

“The combined award of the Queens Crushing and Overland Conveyor package with RCR is the 

second package awarded of its type with Fortescue, and demonstrates the working relationship 

already built with the RCR teams. We look forward to once again delivering critical processing 

infrastructure, for a tier one iron ore client.”  

 

This ASX release was authorised on behalf of the Primero Board by: 

Cameron Henry, Managing Director and CEO 
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ABOUT PRIMERO 

 

Primero provides engineering design, construction and operational services to the minerals, 

energy and infrastructure sectors. Primero has specialist expertise in project implementation and 

delivery with a complementary service offering comprising civil, structural, mechanical and 

electrical solutions. Primero provides these services to a diverse client base, ranging from mid-

sized companies through to international mining and energy houses. 

 

 


